
Dear County Council, 

 

My name Is Nathan Street I’m an Equipment Operator III at D.O.T. I’ve been employed here for 18 years. 

The vaccine should not be mandated. The vaccine is ineffective at reducing transmission and injury. 

Natural Immunity has been proven to be more effective than the vaccine even according to Phizer 

scientists. Many nations have reduced there Covid related deaths by using an outpatient early treatment 

protocol that uses supplements to boost the immune system coupled with Ivermectin and steroid 

inhalants. Doctors and nurses have gotten together form to spread this information. 

https://covid19criticalcare.com/about/ 

Please take the time to look through this valuable information.  

Take a look at the people’s story.  

A news channel asked “ Have you lost an unvaccinated loved one due to Covid?” 

The responses tell a different story than the media’s one-sided reporting. 

https://www.facebook.com/wxyzdetroit/photos/after-the-vaccines-were-available-to-everyone-did-

you-lose-an-unvaccinated-loved/10158207966696135/ 

Mandating this ineffective vaccine that has caused thousands of deaths and numerous side effects 

would be a very poor decision. Israel was the first nation to have over 80% of its population vaccinated. 

They currently have some of highest covid cases. Please don’t allow politics to overrule common sense. 

Nathan Street 
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